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Report of the Ad Hoc HF Band Planning Committee 
ARRL Board of Directors 

January 2014 
 
 
 
Triennial IARU Region 2 HF Band Plan review now complete 
 
The September 2013 General Assembly of IARU Region II occurred in Cancun. 
The ARRL, RAC (Canada) and LABRE (Brazil) input to the now-regularized 
Triennial Review process of the Region HF bandplan was considered. The 
updated bandplan is located at http://www.iaru-r2.org/new-iaru-region-2-band-
plan/    
 
With completion of the review process this committee’s inbox is currently empty. 
The new committee will, of course, be ready to take up any assignments. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bruce Frahm KØBJ  chair 
 
Director members: 
Tom Frenaye K1KI     
Dick Norton N6AA     
Staff members: 
Steve Ford WB8IMY    
Chuck Skolaut KØBOG 
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